To the Planning Board,

I israel goldstein a resident of 531 Mangin Road in Monroe, NY, am reaching out to address my concerns regarding the proposed subdivision of 47
Mangin Road into four lots and the potential construction of & house at the rear of one of these lots the current propsal show two lots in front and
two lots in the back. Currently, Zoning regulations dictate that only houses with frontage to the road are permitted, However, these proposed rear
houses lack such frontage.

« If the developers plan to utilize the private road as road frontage, it should be mandated that they adhere to the current code, which
requires a minimum distance of 30 feet both in the front and back of the property so in case of 47 mangin read the back houses should
should have a minimum distance of 30 feet from my property 51 mangin road same as they propose for the back house near the 41 mangin
road fot over there they have 30 feet . While I do not oppose the idea of adding more houses, it is crucial to ensure that the development
does not lead to overcrowding. I firmly believe it is fair to request adherence to these regulations.

Thank you for considering my concerns.
Sincerely,

israel goldstein
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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
VILLAGE OF SOUTH BLOOMING GROVE
STATE OF NEW YORK

47 MANGIN ROAD SUBDIVISION

Date:  Thursday, May 16, 2024

Time: 2:15PM
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ring will be held by the Planning Board
P " e B 4 s!‘}")w;; {X%\,
Route 208 Monroe, New York 10650,
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The Planning Board of the Village of South Blooming Grove on March 28, 2024 set
a Tg}%ﬁ%} i hearing to allow the public to comment on the application for a
subdivision at 47 Mangin Road, according to the Village of South Blooming Grove

in being heard on this matter are invited to attend and

oro com ts. Anyone wishing to supply written comments can do so by
Su tthe fime of the pubiic heerin mailing comments 1o
Y zi%b@ Hall, ’ig Box 295, Blooming Grove, f\i(}w York 10814, to be received by

3

E\mgn on the date of the Public Hearing.

Coples of the site plan and other related documents are available for review at the
| ’s office, located at 8171 State Route 208 Monroe, New York 10950 and

hitps://wwwyillageofsouthbloomingerove com/nlanning-board/slanning-hoard-
meeting-agendas/
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